
From: McCann, Meghan EMLI:EX <Meghan.McCann@gov.bc.ca>  
Sent: Thursday, October 21, 2021 3:28 PM 
To: Daniela Murphy <dmurphy@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Cc: Jang, Monica EMLI:EX <Monica.Jang@gov.bc.ca> 
Subject: RE: Referral of Islands Trust Draft Bylaw No. 183 
 
Hi Daniela, 
 
Interests unaffected by bylaw for our Ministry, thank you. 
 


